
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

Niagara-on-the-Lake to Host Annual 
Strawberry Social Event  
 
Registration is required for both in-person and pick-up options 
 
For Immediate Release                June 14, 2022 

The Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake is excited to return to an in-person gathering for the 
Strawberry Social event, with a pick-up option available. All residents aged 65 years 
and over are invited to register for this fun afternoon of food and fellowship! Admission 
is free for all attendees.  
 
In-Person Event Details: 
Date: Monday, June 27, 2022 
Time: 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. Lunch will be served at approximately 11:45 a.m. 
Location: Main Auditorium in the Niagara-on-the-Lake Community Centre (14 
Anderson Lane) 
 
Pick-Up Event Details: 
Date: Monday, June 27, 2022 
Time: 12:00 p.m. to 1:00 p.m. 
Location: Side entrance of the Niagara-on-the-Lake Community Centre (14 Anderson 
Lane) 
 
Registration is required for both in-person and pick-up options. In-person seating is 
limited to a capacity of 150 residents. Please register at www.notl.com/recreation-
events/community-initiatives-events by end of day on June 22, 2022. 
 
“I am so pleased about the return of an in-person event for our annual Strawberry 
Social,” stated Lord Mayor Betty Disero. “After the pandemic and having to alter the 
Strawberry Social in previous years, it is fantastic to see Town Staff eagerly return to 
planning this event in honour of Senior’s Month. On behalf of Town Council, thank you 
to all our passionate and thoughtful senior residents who make our community one of a 
kind.” 
 
“The Strawberry Social is about bringing our senior citizens together to celebrate and 
honour them for their valuable contributions to the Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake. We 



 
 

are proud to be able to show our gratitude in person, once again,” stated CAO Marnie 
Cluckie. “Thank you to Town Staff, PigOut and Seaway Farms for your outstanding 
collaboration in planning this event. I hope that everyone enjoys the 2022 Strawberry 
Social!” 
 
A special thank you to Seaway Farms for generously donating strawberries for this 

beloved occasion. 

For immediate alerts, follow the Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake on Facebook, Twitter, 
and Instagram. 
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